
From: Caldwell, John H
To: 'ggillespie@gov.sc.gov' <ggillespie@gov.sc.gov>

'senglish@gov.sc.gov' <senglish@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@scdmv.net>

Date: 9/3/2009 3:13:10 PM
Subject: FW: Proposed legislation for the coming session

Attachments: 2009 General Counsel 56-1-440.doc
2009 General Counsel1 56-1-745, -746.doc
2009 General Counsel2 56-1-1020.doc
2009 General Counsel3 56-10-240.doc
2009 General Counsel4 56-1-30.doc
2009 General Counsel5 56-5-2941.doc
Accident Re-Examinations.doc

Grant, I have attached l proposed legislation that we would like to have introduced in the upcoming session. As in the past, I 
am providing it to the Governor's office for review. If you have any questions, you can reach me at 896-5615 (O) or 
803-206-5898 (M). I look forward to hearing from you soon.
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